
Complying With the Americans with Disabilities Act

The City of Kirkwood, through Resolution 35-92, adopted a grievance procedure to provide prompt and

equitable resolution of complaints by disabled individuals who believe the City has excluded them from

participation in, or denied the benefit of, City programs or activities covered under the Americans with

Disabilities Act, Title II.

Any such complaint should be filed in writing and submitted to:

David Weidler, Assistant Chief Administrative Officer

City of Kirkwood

139 S. Kirkwood Road

Kirkwood, MO 63122.

If you have questions, please call Mr. Weidler at 314-822-5801 or E-Mail him

at weidledc@kirkwoodmo.org.


